From: Lauren McDonald

To: "Luke@taxpayers.org.nz"
Subject: Local Government Official Information Request - 721052 Stakeholder Strategies
Date: Friday, 21 June 2019 11:31:00 a.m.

Dear Mr Redward

| am writing in response to your LGOIMA email request, received on 13 June 2019 requesting
information on “all payments since October 2017 to David Cunliffe and associated businesses
including Titirangi Strategy Consulting Ltd and Stakeholder Strategies Ltd and what each
payment was for.”

| advise that no payments were made by the Dunedin City Council as detailed in your request.
| hope this is of assistance.
Yours sincerely

Lauren McDonald
Governance Support Officer
CORPORATE SERVICES GROUP

P 034774000 | DD 03 474 3428 | E lauren.mcdonald@dcc.govt.nz
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
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